
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 

Newsletter 30 t h November 2018 

Issue 5 

St. Andrew’s C of E Junior School Newsletter 

Headteacher’s Message 

Diary Dates 

Mon 3rd Dec 

Christmas Post Box 

opens. 

 

Tues 4th Dec 

Y6 Robinwood 

Assembly 1 pm  

 

Wed 5th Dec 

Italy Love Bread visit 

 

Thurs 6th Dec 

Y6 Gurdwara Trip 

 

Mon 10th Dec 

Flu Immunisation 

& Y4 Christmas Party 

 

Tues 11th Dec 

Y5 & Y6 Christmas 

Party 

 

Wed 12th Dec 

Christmas Dinner & 

Panto in school 

 

Thurs 13th Dec 

Y3 Christmas Party 

 

Fri 14th Dec 

Christmas Jumper Day  

 

 

 
 

 

Fri 14th Dec 

3:30pm – 5:30pm 

Christmas Fair!  

 

 
 
 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs K. Smith  

admin@standrews.ca lderdale.sch.uk  

 

Thanks to your generosity we took over £900 at the Book Fair which will 

give us £540 to spend on new books for the children! Thanks you to all of 

you for your continued kind words and support, we really do appreciate it. 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 Christmas Post Box 
Our wonderfully designed Christmas Post 

Box will be taking pride of place in our 

Main Hall from Monday, should children 

wish to send Christmas cards to their 

friends or members of staff. Please 

address envelopes clearly with pupil and 

class names 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Choir 

Our school choir have been really 

busy over the past few weeks 

rehearsing for their upcoming 

performances. They performed at 

the Brighouse Christmas Market 

last weekend and they will 

perform at our Christmas Fair on 

Friday 14th December. In January 

they will be taking part in Young 

Voices! 

 
 

 

Robinwood Trip 

Y6 have made presentations  

about their recent visit to 

Robinwood; our children will be 

showing these in school on 

Tuesday 4th December at 

1:00pm. We would love you to 

come along!  

 
 

 

 

St Andrew’s Day Service 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who were able to attend our St. Andrew’s 

Day Service today.  

 
 

 

Christmas Dinner 

The deadline for ordering your child/ren 

a Christmas dinner is Monday 3rd 

December. No orders placed after this 

date will be taken. The children will enjoy 

the dinner on Wednesday 12th December.  
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Thank you God for this 

new day.  
In my school to work and 

pray. Please be with me all 
day long, in every story, 

game and song.  
May all the happy things 

we do, make you, Our 
Father, happy too!  

Amen 
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Swimming Lessons 

As of next week Year 4 will swap the days on which they have their 

swimming lessons. On Tuesday Class Italy will attend and Class Canada 

will attend on Thursday until further notice. Please ensure your child 

has their full swimming kit each week.  

 
 

 Christmas Fair 

Our ever popular Christmas Fair will be held on Friday 14th December 

from 3:30pm until 5:30pm.  

 
Volunteers are needed from 2pm. Please contact the office if you 

available to help.  

 

 

We keep our children safe… 

…by asking parents / carers to be 

considerate when entering and 

leaving the school grounds. The 

paths outside school are narrow but 

do allow for two way traffic when 

required.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

    

 
 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

On Friday 14th December we will be having a non-uniform day and the 

theme is something Chrismassy. Suggested £1.00 donation (all donations 

will go to Overgate Hospice). 

  

 

 

 

 

Year Group Parties 

It’s that wonderful time of year again when we get to PARTY!!!  

Year 3 – Thursday 13th December 

Year 4 – Monday 10th December 

Year 5 & Year 6 – Thursday 11th December  

Children come to school in their uniforms and bring their party clothes 

to change into after lunch. Sweet donations on the day would be much 

appreciated. 

 
 

 

 
Pantomime 

As you are aware we have invited a professional touring company into school on Wednesday 12th December to 

perform a pantomime version of “The Wizard of Oz”. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to 

experience a pantomime with their friends. In order to help meet the costs we are asking for a donation of 

£2.00 per child. Please send this to school in a named envelope no later than Friday 7th December.  

 
 

 

 


